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Hi everyone! My name is Mary Beth
Walsh and I am a junior computer
science major from Dallas, TX. I am
also minoring in mathematics and a
member of the John V. Roach Honors
College. Outside of class, I am
involved in Greek Life where I serve
on the executive committee for my
chapter. I am also a member of the
Computer Science Society and the
Women in Computer Science club. In
my free time, I love watching TCU
football and spending time with
friends. I have loved being a peer
mentor and meeting other students in
CSE this past semester and I am so
excited for the upcoming year!
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